
Friday 4th April 2025 

The last week of Term 4 has been a very busy one! 

Children have been visiting Age Concern and joining in with 

the singing group. Year 3/4 enjoyed an amazing feast as 

part of their fantastic finish and Year 5/6 have produced 

some amazing playgrounds as part of their DT.  

The whole school enjoyed a walk in the sunshine to the 

church to worship together in our Easter service. 

Have a lovely holiday and we look forward to children 

returning on Wednesday 23rd April for Term 5.  
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Sports Clubs  

Please note that all sports clubs are finishing and will need to be 

reapplied for to participate in Term 5. 

Dinner Money  

Please can we all settle any dinner debt  so accounts are all up 

to date . 

Football News 

The Girls football team played St Eanswythe’s this week and the 

score 1-1. Well done Girls! 

 

 










